
From: Shelby County Board Chair ‐ Bobby Orman <shcoboardchair@shelbycounty‐il.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 2:49 PM 
To: Shelby County Clerk ‐ Jessica Fox <shcoclerk@shelbycounty‐il.gov> 
Subject: Resignation 
 
To whom this may concern: 
Professional agencies are important to the sound management of our local government. Insurance, 
HR, auditors and other agencies in the like are crucial to mitigating risk of the tax payers. 
Unfortunately, what I have witnessed is a gross disregard of board policy that was developed by 
recommendation of those professional agencies. I do not wish to be a part of this any longer or in the 
future. 
Please give notice of my resignation from the board effective immediately. 
Respectfully  
Robert Orman  
 


